
U.S.  Navy  Awards  Dewberry
SeaPort  Next  Generation
Contract
FAIRFAX,  Va.  —  Newberry,  a  privately  held  professional
services  firm,  announced  Dec.  9  it  has  been  selected  for
the SeaPort Next Generation contract by the U.S. Navy. The
contract  includes  engineering  support  services  for  the
research and development of new naval systems, improvements to
existing systems, and environmental engineering of U.S. Navy
systems and base-related infrastructure.  

SeaPort  NxG  is  a  multiple-award,  indefinite  delivery,
indefinite  quantity  contract  holding  a  total  value  of  $5
billion and includes a base period of up to five years with
one five-year option.  

Under the contract, Dewberry will have the opportunity to work
for various divisions of the U.S. Navy, including the Naval
Information  Warfare  Systems  Command,  Naval  Sea  Systems
Command,  Naval  Air  Systems  Command,  Naval  Warfare  Systems
Command,  Naval  Facilities  Systems  Command,  Naval  Supply
Systems Command, Office of Naval Research, Military Sealift
Command,  Strategic  Systems  Programs,  and  the  U.S.  Marine
Corps.  

On the previous SeaPort contract, Dewberry provided on-site
geographic  information  systems  support  for  data  analysis,
visualization,  and  data  integration  services,”  says  Phil
Thiel, executive vice president for Dewberry.  

“We are excited about continuing to serve the Navy’s growing
needs and expanding opportunities to collaborate with small
business partners on task order work,” he said.
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